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From: "Corey Rateau" <CRateau@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Fran Reidy" <FReidy@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: 11/07/2018 02:04 PM

Subject: Re: 38 - 40 Beacon St.

Fran,

This came up in 2016 for one of the units. Our position will not change on the matter for this or any other unit located at
the property.

If you need another memo, please just send an official request so we have it for our records.

Regards,

Officer Corey P. Rateau

Arlington Police Department

Traffic and Parking Unit

Traffic, Details, and Licensing Division
(781)-316-3944 (Office)
(781)-316-3933 (Fax)

Email: CRateau@town.arlington.ma.us



ARLINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT

POLICE HEADQUARTERS
CHIEF OF POLICE 112 Mystic Street
Frederick Ryan Telephone 781-316-3900
Facsimile 781-316-3919
el 'g,‘.._:% -
Town of Arlington
MASSACHUSETTS 02474
MEMORANDUM
TO: Marie Krepelka
Board Administrator
FROM: Officer Corey P. Rateau
Traffic and Parking Unit
DATE: February 1, 2016
RE: 2nd Space, On Street Overnight Parking @ 38 Beacon Street #2

The Traffic and Parking Unit has reviewed the petition submitted by Dan Jette and Miriam Brody
for a 2nd on-street overnight parking permit at 38 Beacon Street, Unit #2. After reviewing the
submitted information, we do not support the issuance of a 2nd permit.

Documents associated with condo purchases clearly dictate what amenities are included with
said purchase, which also includes the amount of deeded parking available. Due diligence
should have been taken on their part when they decided to purchase a residence without a
driveway in a town that prohibits overnight parking. Their statement that they misunderstood the
number of spaces available to them does not shift the burden to the town o provide any further
remedy after one exemption has already been granted.

CPR

Cc:  Fred Ryan, Police Chief
Capt. Julie Flaherty, Support Services Commander
Lt. Paul Conroy, OIC / Traffic, Details and Licensing
John Kelly, Deputy Fire Chief
Adam Chapdeladine, Town Manager

“Proactive and Proud”



